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Uniform Committee Meeting

March 4, 2009
	Capt L Scott Muschall
	Present

	BC Scott Baughman
	      Absent

	BC Lloyd Rupp
	Present

	AFM Ed Karbowski
	Present

	Capt Melanie Bates
	Present

	Capt/P Trevor Towey
	      Absent – Represented by BC K Georges

	Capt Michael Mulholland
	      Absent

	FF Thad Griener
	      Absent – Represented by FF S Alff

	FF/SR Toni Scheffler
	      Absent


The meeting was called to order at 0920 Hours.  A quorum was present.

Long-sleeve polo shirt - Capt Muschall reported the long-sleeve polo has been approved for inclusion as a uniform option.

Mock Turtleneck shirt - Because the samples of mock turtlenecks were not available for the committee to see, this subject remains tabled.
Caps – AFM Karbowski stated he had asked all those people currently of a rank that would be affected, should it be decided that those wearing a gold badge should wear a white hat.  His research indicated that none of these people were concerned about the cost of buying a new hat.  BC Baughman was supposed to check with the current Battalion Chiefs to get their opinions.  Since Chief Baughman could not be at today’s meeting, AFM Karbowski will check with him after the meeting.
Great Plains Uniforms – Capt Muschall said that Greg (formerly of Pioneer Uniforms) had started his own shop, Great Plains Uniforms, and had provided some examples of uniforms he thought were comparable to those we already use.  This brand is made in the US, although it is not specifically union made.  However, it seems impossible to find uniforms that are union made these days.  Greg had asked that we consider this other brand as an alternative to the brand we have listed in the new SOP updates.  The examples were compared to the current uniform; color and detail differences seemed minor.
Capt Bates made a motion to begin evaluation of the brand of uniform suggest by Great Plains Uniforms.

BC Rupp seconded the motion.

Motion was approved.

SOP updates – Capt Muschall reported the SOP updates have been approved.  The only questions remaining before these updates were posted and inserted were on the hats and name tags.  As soon as these are ironed out, these updates will be published.
The meeting was concluded at 0950 Hours.

